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I'm strongly opposed to HB3501.  One only has to look at what's unfolded in Portland 

over the past 4+ years to see the future failings of this measure if it were to be 

approved.  Don't subject communities across the state to becoming the next Portland 

who has seen significant increases in crime, waste/filth throughout encampments, 

plummeting neighboring home/property values, businesses closing, escalating 

taxpayer expenses to manage... HB3501 is not the answer! 


